
 

 

 
         Date: 27 Sep 2023 
 

 

Dear Year 5 parents, 

  

We look forward to welcoming you to the scheduled Zoom presentation with Treasure Island and 
KJS. A reminder that the presentation will take place between 5:00 and 5:30 on Wednesday 27 
September. We will use the Zoom link below  
 
https://zoom.us/j/4497452097 

  

The presentation will be recorded and shared for these who are unable to attend 

  

Treasure Island staff are also coming into school to present to the Year 5 classes tomorrow 
afternoon. This is for students only.  

  

Kind regards, 

The Year 5 Team 

 

 

https://zoom.us/j/4497452097

